
City of Darien 2024 / 2025 Parkway Tree Trimming Program 
 
The City of Darien will be conducting their annual Parkway Tree Trimming Program beginning 
in December 2024 in the following areas: 
 
This year’s tree trimming program consists of trimming approximately 3,500 parkway trees. 
Below are the subdivisions to be trimmed: 
 
● Hinsbrook     ● Plainfield Highlands 
● The Woodlands of Darien   ● Farmingdale Heights 
● Clarefield     ● Marion Hills North 
● Marion Hills South    ● Brookdale 
● Farmingdale Terrace    ● Farmingdale Terrace South 
● Farmingdale Terrace West   ● High Point Circle 
● Portsmouth     ● Brookhaven #1 
● Violet’s Farm     ● Reflections of Hidden Lakes 
 
 
This year’s program also includes contract pricing for the Private Property Tree Trimming 
Program to all residents. The price for the private property program is $180.25 per tree in the front 
yard, and $309.00 per tree in the back yard. Residents may contact, Yellowstone Landscape Group 
for private property work at 815-609-2434 beginning Friday, December 6, 2024 through Saturday, 
March 1, 2025. (Private property tree trimming will not commence until the City’s program is 
complete). 
 
For additional information regarding the Tree Trimming Program please contact us at 630-353-8105. 


